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Mr. Prexy Nesbitt, Executive Associate for the American Committee on Africa (New 
York based) will be in the Bay Area from September 27 to October 9 to address the 
issue of U.S. banking investments in southern Africa. Nr. Nesbitt is the National 
Coordinator of the Committee to Oppose Bank L0 ans to South Africa, which has spear
headed a nation-wide campaign to stop banks from making all types of loans to South 
Africa and its Apartheid system of racial discrimination. 

As the arrests of peacefully protesting blacks grow every day, as the turmoil with
in the country increases, U.S. bank support of the Apartheid regime becomes even 
more significant. Mr. Nesbitt will be joining $top Banking on Apartheid in making 
major announcements about the Bank of America 1 s involvement in South Africa. He 
will also be publicizing the Bay Area campaign to withdraw funds from banks making 
loans to South Africa and its investors. In addition to the Bank of America, Wells 
Fargo and Crocker Citizens also make loans for investment in South Africa. 

Mr. Nesbitt and $top Banking on Apartheid will be presenting the West Coast Premier 
of the film, SOUTH AFRIC~: THE RISING TIDE, by the Afric~n filmmaker Boubakar 
Adjali. This film has been highly acclaimed for its emphasis on what 1 s happening 
in South Africa today, from the uprisings in the black townships such as Soweto to 
the white minority government's extensive defense build-upo The film also focuses 
on U.S. corporate involvement and South ilfrica 1 s relationships with Namibia and 
Zimbabwe. It will be shown with the documentary NM1I.c3IA: ii STUDY IN COLONIALISM 
at Epic West, 2640 College Avenue in Berkeley on Saturday October l, AND at the 
Roxie Theater, Valencia and 16th, in San Francisco on Tuesday October 4. Both 
evenings will have two showings at 7:30 and 9:30. ii person recently returned from 
southern Africa will give a brief presentation and will be available to answer 
questions. 

Mr. Nesbitt and $top Banking on Apartheid will also be showing the new slide show 
(with tape), "Banking on South J\frica", at various community meetings. They will 
also be exhibiting a selection of posters from the :~ecent national anti-apartheid 
poster contest sponsored by the American Cor.nnittee on Africa. 

1111r. Nesbitt is knowledgeable about the historical and current political/ social 
situation in southern .Africa (particularly in rel'l.tion to the black population), 
U.S. policy toward and investr.ients in South .l\frica, as well as international and 
U.S. bank involvement in supporting the Apartheid systemo 

Further information about the national camraign to end hank loans to South Africa, 
$top Banking on Apartheid, and Ivlro Nesbitt follow. 


